

ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB

Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M. Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO 65010

January 19, 2019

"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board

Janet Popejov **President Missy Bonderer** 1st VP 2nd VP Lena Long **Bill Lloyd** Past Pres. **Barrett Glascock Secretary Eric Barmann Treasurer Bruce Glascock** 2019 2019 **Bernie Bartel Letitia DenHartog** 2019 Robert Blake 2020 Shawn Steelman 2020 **Greg Hawkins** 2020

COMING UP

Board Meeting- Feb. 14, 2019 at 7:15 p.m.

Website: Ashlandoptimist.org

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:

Carroll Sapp – 1987 "Buddy" Glascock - 1988 William Burnett – 1992 Remus James - 1994 Ron Marley - 1997 Cecil Vaughn - 2001 Billy Jo Sapp – 2004 Marvin Sappington – 2004 Arcie Sapp – 2005 Kenneth Nichols – 2006 Lahmon Wren – 2007 Joe Smith - 2009 Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009 Bob Sappington – 2010 Clifford Caldwell-2013 Mel Rupard-2013 Ernest Woods—2013 John Johnson—2013 Michael Dalton--2013 Jim Moore--2016 Carl Long--2016 Don Jones-2017 Clay Austin-2017 Sharon Donley-2017 Ben Nieman- 2017

Nick Kimbler- 2018

Barbara Perry- 2018

Let's try it again:

Bingo: Jan. 25- Team Four

Breakfast: Jan. 26- Ernie Wren, Dave Taylor, Dayton

Glover, and Jacob Zagorac

Program- Steve Long with updates about the Baptist

Home

Our annual Pancake Day will be next week on Sat. Feb. 2nd from 6:30-1:00, with Lena Long leading the way. Get this on your calendar and decide how you can help. We will need cooks, servers, and folks to help with clean-up. Remember this is an opportunity for all members to be involved!

The 2019 Knights of Columbus Free Throw
Championship local competition has been changed to
Monday, January 21, 2019 at the Fr. Tolton Catholic
High School gym, located at 3351 E. Gans Rd.,
Columbia, MO for boys and girls aged 9-14.
Registration will begin at 10:30 AM and the
competition will follow immediately after. Participants
are required to furnish proof of age and written
parental consent. For entry forms or additional information
contact the Columbia Council 1529 Youth Programs Director
Mike Fulca

at pgk1529mike@columbiaknights.org or (573) 657-0086. Entry forms are also available for download at the Columbia Council 1529 website, www.kofc1529.org.

The next District Conference will be held at the Adams Mark Hotel in Kansas City, MO from Feb. 15-17 and will be a Tri-District Centennial Conference and will include Optimists from our Eastern District, as well as Kansas and Western Missouri District. If you are interested in attending, please contact Barrett by Feb. 6th.

Thankfully, we didn't receive the weather that had been forecasted, but we still cancelled Bingo and the Optimist Breakfast meeting this weekend. This makes for a short bulletin. I hope everyone is able to stay warm since Winter temperatures have arrived.